
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
15 September 2022 
 
 

A Level English Literature Trip to Haworth 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
We are studying Emily Brontë’s Wuthering Heights as one of our two set prose texts 
for A level in English Literature. To enhance the pupils’ understanding of the text and 
context, I have arranged a trip to the Brontë Parsonage Museum in Haworth on 
Wednesday, 23rd November 2022. There will be a specialist talk and tour, along with 
time to explore the village in small groups: previous visits have shown it to be of 
immense educational value. 
 
We will travel by coach and will leave at 8.15am, returning to school by 3.55pm for 
the end of the school day. Pupils will need to bring a packed lunch, can wear their 
own clothes, and dress warmly.  
 
The total cost will be £17.50p to cover entrance to the museum and transport, and is 
payable via ParentPay; permission can be given on the same site, so there is no need 
to return a letter or reply slip.  
 
Any concerns about cost or any other aspect of the trip should also be raised with 
Mrs Mars, via email if possible, to marsh@ripongrammar.com, as should any 
pertinent medical information not already held by the school. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mrs. H. Mars 
English Department 


